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This bill was drawn to my attention just this morning. I am vehemently opposed to this 

bill. Surplus funds need to be refunded to the individuals and businesses that paid 

their taxes. Not kept by a state that wastes money and is doing nothing to fix serious 

problems - more money obviously isn’t the answer or these issues would be fixed.  

 

Oregon used to be a fairly affordable state. It is not anymore, and elected officials 

taking this money is insult to injury.  

 

I OPPOSE THIS BILL.  


